January 16, 2008

Eric M. Voorhees
11233 Streamfield Ct.
Riverside, CA 92505

Dear Eric:

On behalf of the Santa Ana Spanish Seventh day Adventist Church located
at 117 W. McFadden Ave., Santa Ana, CA 92707, [ would like to express
our sincere thanks for the wonderful work done with our new circular
benches. I cannot express the difference these benches have made on our
church both spiritually and mentally. Our worship experience has been truly
enhanced and we have noticed a happier spirit as well.

Please share with your superiors our gratitude and our joy. This has been a
major undertaking financially speaking for us and our people responded in a
very positive manner. For some reason our members who in their majority
are very low income families have responded financially with sacrifice and
happiness.

Once again, our thanks. May God richly bless you and the fine company
you represent.

Sln ely,

gﬁ/&/é&é&,

astor Leslie G. Aragon
Santa Ana Spanish 7" Day Adventist Church
117 W. McFadden Ave.
Santa Ana, CA. 92707



